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7th December 2023
Dear Families, 

Thank you again for your support. Each week we try to adjust to our ‘small’ new school as we await information from the Archdiocese on what happens next. As I write this, we are still waiting for a drone survey, and we are no further along. As frustrating as this is for us all, we must continue to have faith that we are a top priority for the Archdiocese, and they will give us answers soon. I will keep you updated as soon as we know anymore.
Breakfast Club
Breakfast Club will continue to run as a ‘Child-minding service’ for working parents. We cannot provide breakfast, but we can offer a safe and warm space so working families can go to work.
After school Clubs

All clubs will finish on Friday 8th December. We have really struggled to facilitate the clubs due to the lack of space.
Christmas Fayre
Thursday 14th December we are going to continue with our Christmas fayre 15:30 – 17:00. It will be a smaller event as we only have one hall…but still amazing. 
Assemblies
We will not be able to have assemblies for the next couple of weeks.

Please keep an eye on the newsletter tomorrow, for more important dates.
I cannot thank you all for your support and prayers, especially our staff and children who are being amazing, creative, and resilient.
If there are any questions, then please contact the office. Please continue to check your emails and texts for any updates.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lewis (Headteacher)
